GAE COPY
110YD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, Fen, London Telephone: ROYal 9166

11th December, 1958

Dear Sir,
Steamer "CHFALU"

no(\]'.)

; # With reference to your letter of the 2th

A end my reply of the 20th August, I shall be glad

f, to learn by return what definite arrangements

have beeh mede for the requisite General

4 rxamination to be held, with a view to postponement
of the Special Burvey.

The “ain Boiler Survey was held at New
Orleans in May/June last and the record MBS 5,58
nas been assigned,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Secretary,
NEW YORK.
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